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Rosenberg Corey

From: Melissa Johnson <melissa@jficonstruction.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 9:42 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

I'm a landlord in Lane County and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. My husband and I have saved and 
personally made this investment to purchase this property. We ask that you respect landlords investments and 
also protect landlords with any decision you make.  
 
Melissa 
 


